
 

 
The Glen Rock Recreation Board met on Tuesday, October 17th, 2017 at the borough in Glen Rock, PA at 6:38pm. 

Members present were: Jeremy Diehl, Rosemary Diehl, Rose Mattera and Ali Collier. 

The minutes from the September meeting were not recorded. 

Treasurer’s report: Rosemary shared the Profit & Loss statements and balance $39,689.29 

Budget Review : Need to check with Ann M. on Bark for the Park totals as she has them.   

Sarah Frane has been approved by council to join Rec Board (yay!) 

Invoice from Borough for Bathroom security and cleaning and Summer Playground approved – Ali motioned, Rosemary 

seconded.   

Ryan – was only contracted through September, amount to be paid will be adjusted accordingly.  Rosemary motioned, 

Ali seconded.  

Jeremy will take down nets at park on November 1st.   

November 1 – we can get someone in to winterize the bathrooms and turn dog park water off.  Rosemary motioned, Ali 

seconded. 

Taps at the park – at this point, not happening at our park 

Need to have hose issue checked at park near restrooms  

5K9 – approximately broke even this year, next year need to start with Sponsors earlier, up the cost of the run $30, and 

charge $35 for day of registrations, event should end at 1pm, need more volunteers, how might we make the food for 

next year? Crock pot options, walking tacos? – need permits for that- can we get the Firehouse to make food? BBQ?  

Date would be September 22nd – need to start reaching out to people.  Let John Rudy park group know that is when we 

are going to do it 

Rose motioned to approve the 2018 budget, Rose Mary seconded.   

Next steps:  

• Jeremy to let Ann know to pay Ryan correctly 

• Jeremy to follow up with Ann to understand costs and income around 5K9 

• Jeremy to send email to Doug to ensure when the dog park is mowed the gates are re locked 

• Rosemary to make signs to put on double gates saying “Please keep gates closed at all times” or something 

similar  

• Ali to contact Security Fence out of Red Lion about the gap below the fence of the dog park  

• Ali to work on campaign for trees or shade to be donated to the park  

• Ali to find out how to apply for permits to sell food at 5K9 



 

 
• Jeremy to make business cards for the Rec Board 

• Ali to do the medals and thank you cards sent out and make a framed thingy for Country Comfort 

The meeting adjourned around 8pm. The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 21st, 2017 at the Community 

Park.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Rosemary Diehl  


